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Seniors, 
Let me first state that we miss you and that we wish your senior year could have been completed in a “normal” 
way.  Unfortunately, because of the pandemic, many sacrifices had to be made.  We hope you appreciate the 
little things we have done to try and lessen the blow of losing out on many senior activities.  We have waited to 
make some decisions because we wanted to make sure we could hold graduation and still be able to follow 
Governor Holcomb’s “back on track” order and to make sure we were able to follow CDC, state, and local 
health department guidelines.  With that said, we now have a plan for graduation and would like to share it with 
you at this time. 
 

● We will have our graduation ceremony at ​10 a.m. on Saturday, July 18th​ inside the high school gym.  
● We will have our practice ceremony at ​9:00 a.m. on Friday​,​ July 17th​ in the high school gym.  Any 

graduate who plans on taking part in the ceremony on Saturday ​MUST​ come to practice on Friday 
morning.  Students will receive their four tickets to graduation at the practice ceremony. 

● Each graduate will receive four (4) tickets.  Unfortunately, we had to limit the number of tickets for each 
graduate because there will still be social distancing guidelines we must continue to follow.   We are 
also making plans to Livestream the event for those who aren’t able to attend because of the limited 
amount of tickets available or because of safety concerns.  

● There are some general social distancing guidelines we must follow to meet the requirements set forth 
by the Johnson County Health Department and the Indiana Department of Health. Following these 
guidelines is the only way we were allowed to host in-person graduation.  We are highly recommending 
all graduates and guests wear a mask.  Also, you will be asked to sit in designated areas.  We will have 
sections blocked off for four people and space in between for the next family of four.  It is important that 
no one sits in an area that is blocked off.  There will also be chair seating around the top of the gym for 
guests with a disability and their family.  The seating behind the stage is reserved for teachers and 
staff.  

 
Please keep in mind that this is our plan currently.  Circumstances in Indiana may change and we may have to 
adapt what we are able to do.  We will keep you updated if the situation forces us to change these plans.  We 
are looking forward to celebrating with you all on July 18th.  Please contact me or Mr. Wallace if you have any 
questions.  
 
Luke Skobel 
Principal-ICHS 
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